
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

There will be goodies and treats for all to eat 

For further information, 

Contact Janet or Tracey at the Quilpie Library 

                                           Phone: 07 4656 0550 

The Library Witches will be 

Trick or Treating 

Between 5:30pm and 7:30pm 

 

Halloween  

at the 

Library 

Sunday 31st 

October 

Call in and check out the 

Library witches – If You Dare! 


